
 

 
 
 
Attention to Parents/Carers of pupils  
                       
                                                                  
 

Re: WKS Charity update and Save the Children Collection             Wednesday 22 November 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to share that the school's chosen charities for the year are: 

International Charity            Save the Children 
 

National Charity        Guide Dog 
 

Local Charity             Martin Gallier Project 
 
We have also two Charity Non-uniform Days for WUTH (Wirral University Teaching Hospital) with our 
Elf Run and Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 20th December and Heart for Refugees in the 
Summer term. 
 
Save the Children Collection and Bake Sale 
 
For our autumn term fundraiser we are organising a collection, for delivery to our local Save the 
Children charity shop. Suggested items are: 

• Clothes, shoes & jewellery 

• Toiletries (in date) 

• Bric a Brac  
NO toys, books or DVDs please. 
 
We kindly ask if you could support this good cause by sending in donations with your child/ward 
between Monday 27th November and Thursday 30st November 2023 with your child/ward to school, 
to spread Christmas joy among our and the international community. 
 
Bake Sale – Thursday 30 November  
There will be cakes and biscuits on sale for up to £1 to raise money for Save the Children. Please bring 
in loose change for your children/ward to support this and eat cake! 
 
We appreciate all your support. If you have any queries please contact the Charity Team  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Susanne Clemenson and Katie - WKS Charity Team (sclemenson@wkrs.co.uk) 


